. ARCHITECTS REGO + YOUNGQUIST
Apl'l] 8’2016 Planning Architecture Interiors

Mr, John Heltunen

Buffalo Public Schools

214 Northeast First Avenue
Buffalo, MN 55313

RE: 2016 Buffalo High School Concessions and Storage Buildings
Comm. 2067

Dear John:
Attached are the bid results for the 2016 Buffalo High School Concessions and Storage Buildings
project. We recommend that District 877 accepts the Base Bid and enters into a contract with

Ebert Construction for Complete Construction as follows:

Base Bid $542,300.00
Total Recommended Award $542,300.00

We will forward Ebert’s sub-contractor and supplier list for the project as soon as it is submitted.
Per specification, Ebert has until Monday to submit this document to our office.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the bid results. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Reg
Senior Partn

RHR:jar
Enclosure

Cc:  Paul Youngquist, Ahmed AbuAyed ~ARY

Mark Rauner; Brian Gibson — Hallberg Engineering
Craig Blahut — Innovative Structural Solutions
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